
 

 
VILLAGE OF RAYMOND 

STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT (SWUD) 
MINUTES 

August 16, 2021 at 7:00 pm 
 
  On Monday, August 16, 2021, the Village of Raymond Storm Water Utility District 
held their monthly meeting.   
  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Roll call was taken as follows:  
Present were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Brent Kultgen and John Strueder.  
Members James Phillips and Scott Brenton were absent.  Also present was Charlie 
Nowakowski from RA Smith Engineering.   
 

1) REVIEW OF BILLS:   NONE 
 

2) APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF July 19, 2021: 
APPROVED ON A KULTGEN/STRUEDER MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 3-0. 

 
3) SET AGENDA 
 
4)      UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

a.     Discussion/Decision on future projects: 
Charlie is working with Stone Creek to clean the drainage ditch out as there is a 
blockage in it.  Charlie is also working on lining up areas for spraying next year.  
 
5) NEW BUSINESS  

NONE 
 

6) PUBLIC COMMENT 
Joe Pohlhammer, 2135-76th Street, stated his concern about the retention pond on 
Boldt Drive; and the drain tile south of the Village Hall.   

 
7) CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS  NONE 
 
 
 At 7:40 PM, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A KULTGEN/STRUEDER 
MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 3-0. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Doug Schwartz 
Chairman SWUD 
 

  


